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               Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time

                    Saturday, August 19


Vigil Mass     
 

 5:00 p.m.
    + Thomas J Noto

  
Sunday, August 20
 8:30 a.m.
    +Nicolina Reitano  
10:00 a.m.     People of the Parish
 5:00 p.m.     +William Casale



Monday, August 21



Saint Pius X, Pope
7:30 a.m. 
     +Frances Tighe



Tuesday, August 22



 The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary

7:30 a.m.

      +Wiecek &+ Sosnosky Families

  
Wednesday, August 23


5:00 p.m.     +Michael Lepore, Sr.  

                       +Steven Requena


Thursday, August 24


Saint Bartholomew, Apostle


7:30 a.m.      +Michael Lepore, Sr.



Friday, August 25
7:30 a.m.
      +Richard Holliday

   
Saturday, August 26




Vigil Mass
 5:00 p.m.
     +Al &+Vicky Christian
            Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time



Sunday, August 27

        
 8:30 a.m.      +Louis F. Soos
10:00 a.m.
 
+Patrick Awosogba 
  5:00 p.m.     People of the Parish 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August
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Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
 Collection for August 13 will be posted in                next weekend’s bulletin. 
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish

in your will and estate planning.     
Sunday, August 20, 2017

Twentieth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time
“For the gifts and the call of God are irrevocable.”  ROMANS 11:29.  God has a special mission in mind for each of us.  He has given us the gifts we need to accomplish that mission.  We are called to be good stewards by using those gifts to do the work that He has planned for each of us.  If we deny our gifts or fail to use them as God calls us to use them, then some part of His work will be left undone.
Week of August 26-September 1
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS

+Candle For Mary +
Vinnie & Ed Hennessey
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. Call the parish office for details.

Forming your Faith…….. We are excited to announce that Corpus Christi Church has become a partner in an exciting 24/7 on-line web-based digital formation series called FORMED, produced by the Augustine Institute and Iganatius Press.  This series is designed to help adults grow in their faith at all levels – how we think, how we pray, and how we live.  Better yet, access is FREE to all of our parishioners and their families anywhere, anytime on computers, tablets, or phones.  Register free using our Parish Code ZD3P77.  
GOING TO THE HOSPITAL?

If you or a member of your family are in the hospital and would like a priest to come to visit or to receive the sacramental anointing of the sick, please call the parish office to arrange for visitation.  Additionally, you may wish to alert the Hospital’s Pastoral Care Office at the hospital to arrange for sustained sacramental visitation as well.  There is a chaplain on call 24 hours a day to serve in hospital patients.


[image: image4.png]


Joyce Hanula, John Gregor, 
Kristin Rein, Noel Gowran
Susan Wiecek Shecter, 
Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson,
Maria Rossi, Joe Rossi, 

Fr. Ed Flanagan, Mary Alai,
Margaret Drack, Roger Gregor,
Cheryl Hayes, DeAnn Morgan, Marie Bodnar,
Patricia Doyle, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Phyllis Mason,
Debbie Canuso-Danley, Maria C Silva, Marilyn Rinfret,
Emerson Harper, Gloria Gregor-Hughes, Renee Giliberti,
Catherine Cantasano, Mary Ann Laskoski, Luke Mayell,
Fr. Kevin Casey, Patricia Ronan, Josephine Dehlinger,
Florence Unverzagt, Antoinette Rossi, Kathleen McGreevy,
Karen Kleinschmidt, Carol Ostrowski, Genevieve Mroczko,
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Peggy Reynolds, Mary Ann Pillo.
 Please keep us updated on your loved ones.
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Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website:

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.


St. Vincent de Paul Society  has a wheelchair, walker with/seat, and canes for any parishioner if they need them.  Please call the parish office.


Masstimes.org- We have begun our busy vacation time and many of us will be traveling for vacation or to visit, or just to get away for some R&R. If you would like to find out where Catholic churches are and times
of their masses, you can go to the website”masstimes.org” and find a complete listing of the area you will be traveling.  Remember:  God never takes a vacation!   Many thanks to all our parishioners who remember to drop off your envelopes when going on vacation.
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The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be involved in the Yard Sale sponsored by the Sayreville Emergency Squad, 776 Washington Rd. Sayreville.  The space fee, which will be paid by the St. Vincent de Paul Society, will help the Emergency squad pay for any equipment that is needed.  All proceeds from the sale of donated items will go to the St. Vincent de Paul Society to help the poor of our community.  The event dates are  September 16, and October 21.  If you have any items to be donated (excluding clothing) it would be greatly appreciated.  For information call either Henry 732-609-1315, Ann Marie 732-589-1576, Pam 732-432-0365 or Gail 732-254-7545.
STRESS  in Your Marriage?
●   Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage?
●   Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with your spouse?
●   Are you constantly fighting?  Or, do you simply shut down?
●   Have you thought about separation or divorce?

●   Does talking about it only make it worse?

 …..RETROUVAILLE is a Lifeline to Help Couples Heal and Renew their Marriages sponsored by the Family Life Office, Diocese of Metuchen, New Jersey.
Retrouvaille consists of a weekend experience for married couples (no group discussions) with six follow-up sessions.  The upcoming weekend is September 15-17, 2017.  All inquiries are confidential. For further information, please contact the Family Life Office 732-243-4573, Rich Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or Tom & Pat McTague 732-583-4468 (evenings.)



We invite Corpus Christi Parishioners to visit 

St. Thomas the Apostle School Pre-K 3-8th Grade

Education Minds - - and Hearts.  Full Day Kindergarten – Learning centers for Language Arts & Math, Interactive Whiteboards– Wonders Reading & Go Math Spanish – Art – Music Leader in Me Program – Emphasis on Faith & Leadership Quality Before and After Care, Tumble Gym , Exciting Pre-K Programs.  For personal tour call the admissions office 732-251-4000 ext. 8253 333 Highway 18, Old Bridge, NJ 08857 www.sttaob.com



Faith Formation Registrations will be accepted by  appointment only.  If you have not yet registered your child for classes for the 2017/18 school year, for grades 1 thru 7, please call the parish office for details.  If you have registered but owe your registration fees, these need to be paid or the registrations will not be accepted.  



Bishop Checchio will offer Mass for all those engaged in farming and other agricultural related businesses on Sunday, August 27, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at Saint Ann Parish, 32 Main Street, Hampton, NJ 08827-0405.
Families and individuals who are involved in all aspects of agricultural production and services, such as tree farmers and nursery, horticulture, landscapers and lawn care service providers and home or community gardeners and bee keepers, are invited to attend.  Fellowship and light refreshments to follow Mass.  So that we may plan properly, please register online by August 20, 2017 at http://diometuchen.org/RuralLifeMass.  

Many thanks to our generous parishioners for constantly supporting our many needs here at Corpus Christi.  
To date we have received $6,197.00 towards our updated Sound System. We are happy to report as of July, 2017 we have received $6,397.00 to assist us in paying off our debt to the Diocese for our Parish Assessment.  To date $66,000.00 has been paid towards our parish assessment.  
This thank you is also extended for our Heat/Air Conditioning collections that are taken twice a year to assist us with the high utility bills of the parish.  A total of $6,495.00 was collected this past year which definitely assisted us with our electric bills of $5,834.74 for the months of June & July. 
Thank you again for responding in your generous ways. 


Congratulations to Joanne Senko who was our Calendar winner for the month of August.  You too could be our next winner!
All you have to do is make sure you have an entry in the drum.  Extra calendars are available at the parish office.


“God has blessed you with life, and with differing talents and gifts.  Through these you are able to serve him and society in various ways.  While some people’s contributions seem great and others’ more modest, the witness value of our efforts is always a sign of hope for everyone.”  (Pope Benedict 2008 meeting with the disabled in the USA).


HISTORIANS OF THE PARISH - 

We are still looking for Historians of the Parish for our 75th Anniversary planning.  If you have been in the parish for a while and have things that you would be willing to share with us, please call the parish office.


Flame of Love – Healing Mass

Come celebrate the Glorious Triumph of the Mother of God and be Healed!  Mary’s Assumption, Tuesday, August 15 – 7:00 p.m. Immaculate Conception Church, Spotswood -Flame of Love Rosary,

Laying on of Hands, Benediction, Presided over by Rev. Ignatius Mary Okoroji, SDV. [image: image1.jpg]



Artists: 


That artists of our time, through their ingenuity, may help everyone discover the beauty of creation.





Pope Francis has decided to keep one monthly prayer intention. He is no longer proposing an urgent prayer intention.





Are You Registered? – If you do not receive mailings from the parish, it means you are not registered.  If you are new, we welcome you!  Please stop by the parish office to fill out a registration form.  It you have moved, married, or made any changes, please notify us so we can make the appropriate changes.  














75th Anniversary of Corpus Christi Parish


Fr. Damian is inviting parishioners to join him in forming an Anniversary Committee so we can plan for this important milestone in our parish.  Contact the parish office to sign up.  Next meeting is this Monday, August 21st at 7:30 p.m. in the church hall.  All are invited to partake in this special time of our parish. 





ENTER THE CONTEST!!!


Be immortalized in Corpus Christi’s history.  We are looking for a “motto” for the 75th Anniversary Celebration.  This motto will be put on a banner and used throughout all the Anniversary Events.  It needs to be short and signify what Corpus Christi represents.  An example might be “Faith, Tradition and Disciples in Mission”.   If your motto is selected you will receive a gift.  Submit your ideas, along with your name and phone number.  You may drop it off in the collection basket, parish office, or you can email to corpuschristisouthriver@yahoo.com.











